May 3, 2017

Turlock Concert Association
Volunteer Opportunities

The Turlock Concert Association has volunteer opportunities for qualified individuals. 
This announcement may be of particular interest to persons with enthusiasm for live music performances or who care to learn about the management and operation of a non-profit organization.
The non-profit Turlock Concert Association has been presenting nationally and internationally acclaimed artists since 1940. The all-volunteer board is committed to enriching the entertainment and cultural life of the community through live performances and to furthering music education.  Thanks to the generosity of donors and advertisers, subscriptions are offered at affordable, family-friendly prices. 2017-18 will be Turlock Concert Association’s 78th year sponsoring superb, affordable entertainment.

The duties will be to assist in the operation of the Turlock Concert Association, in areas such as, but not limited to:

· marketing season subscriptions and single event tickets;
· developing donations, program advertisements, and other funding sources;

· drafting press releases and assisting in dissemination of information to the public through print, social media, etc.;
· coordinating between talent and the auditorium;
· locating potential professional talent for future seasons.
The workload will depend on the availability and areas of interest of the volunteer. Volunteers who become season subscribers may be invited to join the Board of Directors.
Volunteers will please respond with 

· periods of availability;
· preferred areas of assignment;
· qualifications applicable to any of the above duties, especially in preferred areas, including coursework taken or intended to be taken and any related employment or volunteer experience.
Please send your response to:

Ken Weisel at kenweisel@yahoo.com or 209-606-6682 (text and voice)

